UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

April 10th
1 9 4 1

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Div. of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Dear "Phog™:
' 1 want you to know that
your letter wrltten to us after the loss

of my brother Virgil was wvery much appreciated

and certainly helpful to us.
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- Sincerely yours,
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V. C. Hurt

Ass't. Football Coach
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